
 

 

Greater Manchester Police, Fire & Crime Panel 

Date:  27 January 2025 

Subject:  GMP Force Performance Update – January 2025  

Report of:  Chief Superintendent Nicola Spragg 

 

Purpose of Report 

The purpose of this report is to provide the Board with an  executive summary describes the 

performance of GMP over the most recent year to December 2024, and how this compares 

to our performance in the previous year. 

  

Recommendations: 

The Panel is requested to: 

1. Note the contents of the report. 

Contact Officers 

Chief Superintendent Spragg  



Report authors must identify which paragraph relating to the following issues: 

 

Equalities Impact, Carbon and Sustainability Assessment: 

No issues for consideration. 

Risk Management 

No issues for consideration. 

Legal Considerations 

No issues for consideration. 

Financial Consequences – Revenue 

No issues for consideration. 

Financial Consequences – Capital 

No issues for consideration. 

Number of attachments to the report 


